
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2018 9:33 AM 
To: 'Michael Robson' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/285 - SCHDS Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Good morning Mr Robson, 
 
An extension of time to file responses to [2018] FWCFB 4175 has been granted. Accordingly, parties 
are to file responses by 4pm, Monday 27 August 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Michael Robson [mailto:mrobson@asu.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 5:04 PM 

To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/285 - SCHDS Award 

 
Dear Amod Team,  
 
We refer to the matter above and the Decision of the Commission dated 7 August 2018. The parties 
were directed to file submissions on matters in the Decision. We ask for an extension to 12.00PM on 
Wednesday, 22 August 2018 to file the submissions, due to the absence of an advocate. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
Australian Services Union 
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